
 

 

 
October 19, 2017 

 
Proposed Rule Amendments – Managed Care Program and Third Party Liability 

The Human Services Department (the Department) Medical Assistance Division (MAD) is 
proposing amendments to several New Mexico Administrative code (NMAC) rules to become 
effective February 1, 2018. These amendments are being proposed to align with recently updated 
Medicaid managed care requirements in federal rules that the Department must implement. 
 
The register, with additional information on submitting comments, and proposed rule language are 
available on the Department’s website at: 
 
http://www.hsd.state.nm.us/LookingForInformation/registers.aspx and 
http://www.hsd.state.nm.us/public-notices-proposed-rule-and-waiver-changes-and-opportunities-to-
comment.aspx.   
 
A public hearing to receive testimony on the proposed amendments will be held on November 20, 
2017. The Department will accept written and verbal comments through 5 p.m. MST on November 
20, 2017. 
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